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Kingdom of the Wicked
The Killer Book of Serial Killers is the
ultimate resource (and gift) for any true
crime fan and student of the bizarre world of
serial killers. Filled with stories, trivia,
quizzes, quotes, photos, and odd facts about
the world's most notorious murderers, this is
the perfect bathroom reader for anyone
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fascinated with serial killers. The stories
and trivia cover such killers as: John Wayne
Gacy Ted Bundy The BTK Killer Jack the Ripper
The Green River Killer Serial killers around
the world And many more Bathroom readers have
enjoyed considerable success as a format,
selling millions of copies. The Killer Book
series brings this format to the rabid true
crime audience. Including more than 40 black
& white photos, this is a must for true crime
fans.

The Last Victim
New York Times bestselling author Linda
Castillo is known as a “master of the genre”
(People) for her pulse-pounding mystery
series set in Amish country. Now, together
for the first time in print, A Simple Murder
features six original short stories starring
whip-smart chief of police, Kate Burkholder.
While on vacation with her partner John
Tomasetti in LONG LOST, Kate discovers that
the old house where they're staying is
haunted by a girl who disappeared decades
before An abandoned baby is discovered on the
Amish bishop's front porch in A HIDDEN
SECRET, and Kate is called in to investigate.
SEEDS OF DECEPTION unearths the secrets of
Kate Burkholder's own Amish past—and lays the
groundwork for her future career in law
enforcement. In the midst of a power outage
in Painters Mill, a teenage girl is attacked
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at an Amish party in ONLY THE LUCKY. IN DARK
COMPANY is the story of an injured woman with
amnesia who seeks Kate's help in trying to
remember her attacker’s identityand her own.
IN PLAIN SIGHT leads Kate to what she
believes is a straightforward hit-and-run
accident—but she soon uncovers a story of
teenage passion that may have led to
attempted murder.

Sweet Evil
A tight, captivating story of a naive child’s
encounters with a Soviet dictator, the 20th
novel by Robert Littell After the sudden
death of his nuclear physicist father and the
arrest of his mother during the Stalinist
purge of Jewish doctors, young Leon
Rozental—intellectually precocious and
possessing a disarming candor—is hiding from
the NKVD in the secret rooms of the House on
the Embankment, a large building in Moscow
where many Soviet officials and apparatchiks
live and work. One day after following a
passageway, Leon meets Koba, an old man whose
apartment is protected by several guards.
Koba is a high-ranking Soviet officer with
troubling insight into the thoughts and
machinations of Comrade Stalin. Through
encounters between a naive boy and a paranoid
tyrant, Robert Littell creates in Comrade
Koba a nuanced portrayal of the Soviet
dictator, showing his human side and his
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simultaneous total disregard for and
ignorance of the suffering he inï¬‚icted on
the Russian people. The charm and spontaneity
of young Leon make him an irresistible
character—and not unlike Holden Caulï¬?eld,
whom he admits to identifying with—caught in
the spider’s web of the story woven by this
enigmatic old man.

I Funny
"Agatha Christie meets Groundhog Dayquite
unlike anything I've ever read, and
altogether triumphant."—A. J. Finn, #1 New
York Times-bestselling author of The Woman in
the Window The Rules of Blackheath Evelyn
Hardcastle will be murdered at 11:00 p.m.
There are eight days, and eight witnesses for
you to inhabit. We will only let you escape
once you tell us the name of the killer.
Understood? Then let's begin *** Evelyn
Hardcastle will die. Every day until Aiden
Bishop can identify her killer and break the
cycle. But every time the day begins again,
Aiden wakes up in the body of a different
guest. And some of his hosts are more helpful
than others. For fans of Claire North and
Kate Atkinson, The 71?2 Deaths of Evelyn
Hardcastle is a breathlessly addictive novel
that follows one man's race against time to
find a killer—but an astonishing time-turning
twist means that nothing and no one are quite
what they seem. Praise for The 7 1?2 Deaths
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of Evelyn Hardcastle: Costa First Novel Award
2018 Winner One of Stylist Magazine's 20 MustRead Books of 2018 One of Harper's Bazaar's
10 Must-Read Books of 2018 One of Guardian's
Best Books of 2018

The Last Days of John Lennon
Powerful account of the brutal slaying of a
Kansas family by two young ex-convicts.

Shahnameh
The adventures of sixteen-year-old David
Balfour, an orphan, who after being kidnapped
by his villainous uncle manages to escape and
becomes involved in the struggle of the
Scottish highlanders against English rule.

The Short and Tragic Life of Robert
Peace
Sethe, an escaped slave living in post-Civil
War Ohio with her daughter and mother-in-law,
is haunted persistently by the ghost of the
dead baby girl whom she sacrificed, in a new
edition of the Nobel Laureate's Pulitzer
Prize-winning novel. Reader's Guide
available. Reprint. 60,000 first printing.

My Sister, the Serial Killer
After the grisly murder of his entire family,
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a toddler wanders into a graveyard where the
ghosts and other supernatural residents agree
to raise him as one of their own.

Comrade Koba
Fans of Cassandra Clare's Mortal Instruments
series will be drawn to Wendy Higgins's sexy,
thrilling Sweet Evil series. What if there
were teens whose lives literally depended on
being bad influences? This is the reality for
sons and daughters of fallen angels.
Tenderhearted Southern girl Anna Whitt was
born with the sixth sense to see and feel
emotions of other people. She's aware of a
struggle within herself, an inexplicable pull
toward danger, but Anna, the ultimate good
girl, has always had the advantage of her
angel side to balance the darkness within. It
isn't until she turns sixteen and meets the
alluring Kaidan Rowe that she discovers her
terrifying heritage and her willpower is put
to the test. He's the boy your daddy warned
you about. If only someone had warned Anna.
Forced to face her destiny, will Anna embrace
her halo or her horns?

Murder of Innocence
Three terrifying murders in the South
culminate in a relentless manhunt in the
North that centers on a ruthless assassin,
the woman he loves, and the beloved leader he
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is hired to kill with extreme prejudice.

The Odyssey of Homer
The New York Times Best Seller #1 April
LibraryReads Pick April Indie Next Pick
Goodreads Big Book of Spring Steel Magnolias
meets Dracula in this '90s-set horror novel
about a women's book club that must do battle
with a mysterious newcomer to their small
Southern town, perfect for murderinos and
fans of Stephen King. Patricia Campbell’s
life has never felt smaller. Her husband is a
workaholic, her teenage kids have their own
lives, her senile mother-in-law needs
constant care, and she’s always a step behind
on her endless to-do list. The only thing
keeping her sane is her book club, a closeknit group of Charleston women united by
their love of true crime. At these meetings
they’re as likely to talk about the Manson
family as they are about their own families.
One evening after book club, Patricia is
viciously attacked by an elderly neighbor,
bringing the neighbor's handsome nephew,
James Harris, into her life. James is well
traveled and well read, and he makes Patricia
feel things she hasn’t felt in years. But
when children on the other side of town go
missing, their deaths written off by local
police, Patricia has reason to believe James
Harris is more of a Bundy than a Brad Pitt.
The real problem? James is a monster of a
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different kind—and Patricia has already
invited him in. Little by little, James will
insinuate himself into Patricia’s life and
try to take everything she took for
granted—including the book club—but she won’t
surrender without a fight in this bloodsoaked tale of neighborly kindness gone
wrong.

Murder, Interrupted
Harry Posehn is the best dad and the best
husband . . . or is he? Detective Teaghan
Beaumont isn't sure. Detective Teaghan
Beaumont is getting closer and closer to
discovering the truth about Harry Posehn. But
there's a twist that she-and you-will never
see coming. BookShots Lightning-fast stories
by James Patterson Novels you can devour in a
few hours Impossible to stop reading All
original content from James Patterson

Home Sweet Murder
#1 New York Times bestselling author James
Patterson weaves a suspenseful tale of a
powerful mobster who runs up against a very
determined cop and his faithful crime
fighters. A stunningly brilliant psychopathic
killer who has skillfully eluded the police
from London to Paris to New York. A beautiful
woman journalist suddenly in grave danger. An
unorthodox New York detective whose motive
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for stopping the killer couldn't be more
personal or emotional. All bound by the
chains of secrecy, wealth, and crime formed
by the cabal called The Midnight Club. "The
Midnight Club is the novel I wrote just
before Along Came A Spider. I'm certain that
both Alex Cross and Sampson originated in
ideas I had while writing this story. It's
one of my favorites." - James Patterson

The Absolutely True Diary of a PartTime Indian
A James Patterson Presents Novel From the #1
New York Times and USA Today bestselling
author of the Stalking Jack the Ripper series
comes a new blockbuster series Two
sisters.One brutal murder.A quest for
vengeance that will unleash Hell itselfAnd an
intoxicating romance.Emilia and her twin
sister Vittoria are streghe - witches who
live secretly among humans, avoiding notice
and persecution. One night, Vittoria misses
dinner service at the family's renowned
Sicilian restaurant. Emilia soon finds the
body of her beloved twindesecrated beyond
belief. Devastated, Emilia sets out to find
her sister's killer and to seek vengeance at
any cost-even if it means using dark magic
that's been long forbidden. Then Emilia meets
Wrath, one of the Wicked-princes of Hell she
has been warned against in tales since she
was a child. Wrath claims to be on Emilia's
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side, tasked by his master with solving the
series of women's murders on the island. But
when it comes to the Wicked, nothing is as it
seems

Real Murders
The instant #1 New York Times bestseller
"Ripped from the headlines . . . Combining indepth, investigative reporting and fresh
interviews, the authors effectively tabloidproof this shocking, celebrity-driven story
by lining up the facts and labeling rumors."
--USA Today Aaron Hernandez was a college AllAmerican who became the youngest player in
the NFL and later reached the Super Bowl. His
every move as a tight end with the New
England Patriots played out the headlines,
yet he led a secret life--one that ended in a
maximum-security prison. What drove him to go
so wrong, so fast? Between the summers of
2012 and 2013, not long after Hernandez made
his first Pro Bowl, he was linked to a series
of violent incidents culminating in the death
of Odin Lloyd, a semi-pro football player who
dated the sister of Hernandez's fiancée,
Shayanna Jenkins. All-American Murder is the
first book to investigate Aaron Hernandez's
first-degree murder conviction and the
mystery of his own shocking and untimely
death.

Murder in Canaryville
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In Alias Grace, the bestselling author of The
Handmaid's Tale takes readers into the life
of one of the most notorious women of the
nineteenth century—recently adapted into a
6-part Netflix original mini-series by
director Mary Harron and writer/actress Sarah
Polley. It's 1843, and Grace Marks has been
convicted for her involvement in the vicious
murders of her employer and his housekeeper
and mistress. Some believe Grace is innocent;
others think her evil or insane. Now serving
a life sentence, Grace claims to have no
memory of the murders. An up-and-coming
expert in the burgeoning field of mental
illness is engaged by a group of reformers
and spiritualists who seek a pardon for
Grace. He listens to her story while bringing
her closer and closer to the day she cannot
remember. What will he find in attempting to
unlock her memories? Captivating and
disturbing, Alias Grace showcases
bestselling, Booker Prize-winning author
Margaret Atwood at the peak of her powers.

In Cold Blood
Stunningly-designed new editions of Toni
Morrison's best-known novels, published by
Vintage Classics in celebration of her life
and work. WITH A NEW INTRODUCTION BY BOOKER
PRIZE WINNING AUTHOR BERNARDINE EVARISTO
Sethe is now miles away from Sweet Home - the
farm where she was kept as a slave for many
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years. Unable to forget the unspeakable
horrors that took place there, Sethe is
haunted by the violent spectre of her dead
child, the daughter who died nameless and
whose tombstone is etched with a single word,
'Beloved'. A tale of brutality, horror and,
above all, love at any cost, Beloved is Toni
Morrison's enduring masterpiece and bestknown work.

The Midnight Club
"Hattie Hoffman has spent her whole life
playing many parts: the good student, the
good daughter, the good girlfriend. When
she's found brutally stabbed to death, the
tragedy rips right through the fabric of her
small-town community. Full of twists and
turns, Everything You Want Me to Be
reconstructs a year in the life of a
dangerously mesmerizing young woman, during
which a small town's darkest secrets come to
the forefront, and she inches closer and
closer to her death."--

The Graveyard Book
The greatest true-crime story in music
history, as only James Patterson can tell it.
With the Beatles, John Lennon surpasses his
youthful dreams, achieving a level of
superstardom that defies classification. “We
were the best bloody band there was,” he
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says. “There was nobody to touch us.” Nobody
except the original nowhere man, Mark David
Chapman. Chapman once worshipped his idols
from afar—but now harbors grudges against
those, like Lennon, whom he feels betrayed
him. He’s convinced Lennon has misled fans
with his message of hope and peace. And
Chapman’s not staying away any longer. By the
summer of 1980, Lennon is recording new music
for the first time in years, energized and
ready for it to be “(Just Like) Starting
Over.” He can’t wait to show the world what
he will do. Neither can Chapman, who quits
his security job and boards a flight to New
York, a handgun and bullets stowed in his
luggage. The greatest true-crime story in
music history, as only James Patterson can
tell it. Enriched by exclusive interviews
with Lennon’s friends and associates,
including Paul McCartney, The Last Days of
John Lennon is the thrilling true story of
two men who changed history: One whose
indelible songs enliven our world to this
day—and the other who ended the beautiful
music with five pulls of a trigger.

The House Husband
Slasher meets satire in this darkly comic
novel set in Nigeria about a woman whose
younger sister has a very inconvenient habit
of killing her boyfriends.
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Alias Grace
We Keep the Dead Close
Perfect for fans of Lisa Jewell, New York
Times bestselling author Christina Dodd
delivers an all-new thriller, featuring a
bold and brash female protagonist. WRONG JOB
Eighteen-year-old Evelyn Jones lands a job in
small-town Alaska, working for a man in his
isolated mountain home. But her bright hopes
for the future are shattered when Donald
White disappears, leaving her to face charges
of theft, embezzlement—and a brutal double
murder. Her protestations of innocence count
for nothing. Convicted, she faces life in
prison…until fate sends her on the run. WRONG
NAME Evie's escape leaves her scarred and in
hiding, isolated from her family, working
under an alias at a wilderness camp. Bent on
justice, intent on recovering her life, she
searches for the killer who slaughters
without remorse. WRONG ALIBI At last, the day
comes. Donald White has returned. Evie
emerges from hiding; the fugitive becomes the
hunter. But in her mind, she hears the
whisper of other forces at work. Now Evelyn
must untangle the threads of evidence before
she’s once again found with blood on her
hands: the blood of her own family… “This is
Dodd at her brilliant best.” —Booklist
(starred review) on Strangers She Knows
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Dodd's twisty suspense will have readers
turning the pages and keeping the lights on
at night.

Beloved
As seen on Discovery's Murder is Forever TV
series: In these two true crime thrillers, a
reluctant hitman and a cheating husband fight
for their lives . . . and a single mother
exacts her revenge. In Murder, Interrupted,
rich, cheating financier Frank Howard wants
his wife dead, and he's willing to pay Billie
Earl Johnson whatever it takes: $750,000, to
be exact. When his bullet misses the mark,
Billie Earl and Frank will turn on each other
in a fight for their lives . . . Mother of
All Murders is the story of local celebrity
Dee Dee Blancharde. Television reports praise
her as a single mother who tirelessly cares
for her wheelchair-bound, chronically ill
daughter. But when the teenaged Gypsy Rose
realizes she isn't actually sick and Dee Dee
has lied all these years, Gypsy Rose exacts
her revenge . . .

The Southern Book Club's Guide to
Slaying Vampires
As seen on the Discovery ID TV series Murder
is Forever, these two true-crime thrillers
follow a lawyer struggling to stop a killer
and a detective angling to solve a double
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homicide. Home Sweet Murder (with Andrew
Bourelle): Lawyer Leo Fisher and his wife Sue
are a sixty-one-year-old couple enjoying a
quiet Sunday dinner at home. Until a man in a
suit rings their front door claiming to be an
SEC agent. By the end of the evening, two
people will be shot, stabbed, and tortured.
And two others will fare worse . . . Murder
on the Run (with Scott Slaven): The middleaged housekeeper found dead with a knife in
her throat was bad. But the little boy was
worse. After a bloody double homicide that
puts Omaha, Nebraska, on the map, Detective
Derek Mois promises the boy's parents he will
catch the killer, no matter how long or far
he runs . . .

All-American Murder
By the New York Times bestselling author of
The Bone Clocks | Shortlisted for the Man
Booker Prize A postmodern visionary and one
of the leading voices in twenty-first-century
fiction, David Mitchell combines flat-out
adventure, a Nabokovian love of puzzles, a
keen eye for character, and a taste for mindbending, philosophical and scientific
speculation in the tradition of Umberto Eco,
Haruki Murakami, and Philip K. Dick. The
result is brilliantly original fiction as
profound as it is playful. In this
groundbreaking novel, an influential favorite
among a new generation of writers, Mitchell
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explores with daring artistry fundamental
questions of reality and identity. Cloud
Atlas begins in 1850 with Adam Ewing, an
American notary voyaging from the Chatham
Isles to his home in California. Along the
way, Ewing is befriended by a physician, Dr.
Goose, who begins to treat him for a rare
species of brain parasite. . . . Abruptly,
the action jumps to Belgium in 1931, where
Robert Frobisher, a disinherited bisexual
composer, contrives his way into the
household of an infirm maestro who has a
beguiling wife and a nubile daughter. . . .
From there we jump to the West Coast in the
1970s and a troubled reporter named Luisa
Rey, who stumbles upon a web of corporate
greed and murder that threatens to claim her
life. . . . And onward, with dazzling
virtuosity, to an inglorious present-day
England; to a Korean superstate of the near
future where neocapitalism has run amok; and,
finally, to a postapocalyptic Iron Age Hawaii
in the last days of history. But the story
doesn’t end even there. The narrative then
boomerangs back through centuries and space,
returning by the same route, in reverse, to
its starting point. Along the way, Mitchell
reveals how his disparate characters connect,
how their fates intertwine, and how their
souls drift across time like clouds across
the sky. As wild as a videogame, as
mysterious as a Zen koan, Cloud Atlas is an
unforgettable tour de force that, like its
incomparable author, has transcended its cult
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classic status to become a worldwide
phenomenon. Praise for Cloud Atlas “[David]
Mitchell is, clearly, a genius. He writes as
though at the helm of some perpetual dream
machine, can evidently do anything, and his
ambition is written in magma across this
novel’s every page.”—The New York Times Book
Review “One of those how-the-holy-hell-did-hedo-it? modern classics that no doubt is—and
should be—read by any student of contemporary
literature.”—Dave Eggers “Wildly entertaining
. . . a head rush, both action-packed and
chillingly ruminative.”—People “The novel as
series of nested dolls or Chinese boxes, a
puzzle-book, and yet—not just dazzling,
amusing, or clever but heartbreaking and
passionate, too. I’ve never read anything
quite like it, and I’m grateful to have
lived, for a while, in all its many
worlds.”—Michael Chabon “Cloud Atlas ought to
make [Mitchell] famous on both sides of the
Atlantic as a writer whose fearlessness is
matched by his talent.”—The Washington Post
Book World “Thrilling . . . One of the
biggest joys in Cloud Atlas is watching
Mitchell sashay from genre to genre without a
hitch in his dance step.”—Boston Sunday Globe
“Grand and elaborate . . . [Mitchell] creates
a world and language at once foreign and
strange, yet strikingly familiar and
intimate.”—Los Angeles Times From the
Hardcover edition.
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The Last Book on the Left
Dive into a "tour de force of investigative
reporting" (Ron Chernow): a "searching,
atmospheric and ultimately entrancing"
(Patrick Radden Keefe) true crime narrative
of an unsolved 1969 murder at Harvard and an
"exhilarating and seductive" (Ariel Levy)
narrative of obsession and love for a girl
who dreamt of rising among men. You have to
remember, he reminded me, that Harvard is
older than the U.S. government. You have to
remember because Harvard doesn't let you
forget. 1969: the height of counterculture
and the year universities would seek to curb
the unruly spectacle of student protest; the
winter that Harvard University would begin
the tumultuous process of merging with
Radcliffe, its all-female sister school; and
the year that Jane Britton, an ambitious
twenty-three-year-old graduate student in
Harvard's Anthropology Department and
daughter of Radcliffe Vice President J. Boyd
Britton, would be found bludgeoned to death
in her Cambridge, Massachusetts apartment.
Forty years later, Becky Cooper a curious
undergrad, will hear the first whispers of
the story. In the first telling the body was
nameless. The story was this: a Harvard
student had had an affair with her professor,
and the professor had murdered her in the
Peabody Museum of Archaeology and Ethnology
because she'd threatened to talk about the
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affair. Though the rumor proves false, the
story that unfolds, one that Cooper will
follow for ten years, is even more complex: a
tale of gender inequality in academia, a
'cowboy culture' among empowered male elites,
the silencing effect of institutions, and our
compulsion to rewrite the stories of female
victims. We Keep the Dead Close is a memoir
of mirrors, misogyny, and murder. It is at
once a rumination on the violence and
oppression that rules our revered
institutions, a ghost story reflecting one
young woman's past onto another's present,
and a love story for a girl who was lost to
history.

The Thomas Berryman Number
Dive into two dark stories of crime and
murder from bestselling author James
Patterson, and can be seen on ID, inspired by
true crime horrors where murder isn't always
the worst thing that can happen to you.
Murder of Innocence: It's impossible to
resist Andrew Luster. He's rich, charming,
and good-looking, and dozens of women have
fallen under his spell. But Andrew is no mere
womanizer. He's a predator, and it'll take a
global effort to put him behind bars. (with
Max DiLallo) A Murderous Affair: Mark Putnam
is a rookie FBI agent given his first
assignment in a remote part of Kentucky, a
land of coal miners and meth dealers. Within
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his first months on the job, a young female
informant named Susan Smith helps him make a
big break in an important case. Rumors begin
circulating that the agent and his informant
are having an affair. After Susan starts
telling people that she is pregnant with the
FBI agent's baby, she suddenly disappears.
(with Andrew Bourelle)

Wrong Alibi
The twisted, but fascinating, mind of a
serial killer is revealed with terrifying
consequences in this astonishing and shocking
exploration. with 20 b&w photos.

Everything You Want Me to Be
The definitive translation by Dick Davis of
the great national epic of Iran—now newly
revised and expanded to be the most complete
English-language edition Dick Davis—“our preeminent translator from the Persian” (The
Washington Post)—has revised and expanded his
acclaimed translation of Ferdowsi’s
masterpiece, adding more than 100 pages of
newly translated text. Davis’s elegant
combination of prose and verse allows the
poetry of the Shahnameh to sing its own tales
directly, interspersed sparingly with clearly
marked explanations to ease along modern
readers. Originally composed for the Samanid
princes of Khorasan in the tenth century, the
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Shahnameh is among the greatest works of
world literature. This prodigious narrative
tells the story of pre-Islamic Persia, from
the mythical creation of the world and the
dawn of Persian civilization through the
seventh-century Arab conquest. The stories of
the Shahnameh are deeply embedded in Persian
culture and beyond, as attested by their
appearance in such works as The Kite Runner
and the love poems of Rumi and Hafez. For
more than sixty-five years, Penguin has been
the leading publisher of classic literature
in the English-speaking world. With more than
1,500 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout
history and across genres and disciplines.
Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions
and notes by distinguished scholars and
contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
From the Trade Paperback edition.

Murder Beyond the Grave
In James Patterson's heartwarming #1 New York
Times bestseller, middle schooler Jamie Grimm
faces bullying and self-doubt as he chases
his dream to become the world's greatest
comedian. Jamie Grimm is a middle schooler on
a mission: he wants to become the world's
greatest standup comedian--even if he doesn't
have a lot to laugh about these days. He's
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new in town and stuck living with his aunt,
uncle, and their evil son Stevie, a bully who
doesn't let Jamie's wheelchair stop him from
messing with Jamie as much as possible. But
Jamie doesn't let his situation get him down.
When his Uncle Frankie mentions a contest
called The Planet's Funniest Kid Comic, Jamie
knows he has to enter. But are the judges
only rewarding him out of pity because of his
wheelchair, like Stevie suggests? Will Jamie
ever share the secret of his troubled past
instead of hiding behind his comedy act?
Following the bestselling success of the
hilarious Middle School, The Worst Years of
My Life, James Patterson continues to dish
out the funnies in another highlyillustrated, heartfelt middle school story.
(Includes more than 175 black-and-white
illustrations.)

A Simple Murder
An instant New York Times bestseller, named a
best book of the year by The New York Times
Book Review, Amazon, and Entertainment
Weekly, among others, this celebrated account
of a young African-American man who escaped
Newark, NJ, to attend Yale, but still faced
the dangers of the streets when he returned
is, “nuanced and shattering” (People) and
“mesmeric” (The New York Times Book Review).
When author Jeff Hobbs arrived at Yale
University, he became fast friends with the
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man who would be his college roommate for
four years, Robert Peace. Robert’s life was
rough from the beginning in the crime-ridden
streets of Newark in the 1980s, with his
father in jail and his mother earning less
than $15,000 a year. But Robert was a
brilliant student, and it was supposed to get
easier when he was accepted to Yale, where he
studied molecular biochemistry and
biophysics. But it didn’t get easier. Robert
carried with him the difficult dual nature of
his existence, trying to fit in at Yale, and
at home on breaks. A compelling and honest
portrait of Robert’s relationships—with his
struggling mother, with his incarcerated
father, with his teachers and friends—The
Short and Tragic Life of Robert Peace
encompasses the most enduring conflicts in
America: race, class, drugs, community,
imprisonment, education, family, friendship,
and love. It’s about the collision of two
fiercely insular worlds—the ivy-covered
campus of Yale University and the slums of
Newark, New Jersey, and the difficulty of
going from one to the other and then back
again. It’s about trying to live a decent
life in America. But most all this “fresh,
compelling” (The Washington Post) story is
about the tragic life of one singular
brilliant young man. His end, a violent one,
is heartbreaking and powerful and “a haunting
American tragedy for our times”
(Entertainment Weekly).
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The Glass Castle
An equal parts haunting and hilarious deepdive review of history’s most notorious and
cold-blooded serial killers, from the
creators of the award-winning Last Podcast on
the Left Since its first show in 2010, The
Last Podcast on the Left has barreled
headlong into all things horror, as hosts
Henry Zebrowski, Ben Kissel, and Marcus Parks
cover subjects spanning Jeffrey Dahmer,
werewolves, Jonestown, and supernatural
phenomena. Deeply researched but with a
morbidly humorous bent, the podcast has
earned a dedicated and aptly cultlike
following for its unique take on all things
macabre. In their first book, the guys take a
deep dive into history’s most infamous serial
killers, from Ted Bundy to John Wayne Gacy,
exploring their origin stories, haunting
habits, and perverse predilections. Featuring
newly developed content alongside updated fan
favorites, each profile is an exhaustive
examination of the darker side of human
existence. With appropriately creepy fourcolor illustrations throughout and a giftworthy paper over board format, The Last Book
on the Left will satisfy the bloodlust of
readers everywhere.

Beloved
Journalist Walls grew up with parents whose
Page 25/34

Ebook PDF Format Home Sweet Murder Id True
Crime Book 2
ideals and stubborn nonconformity were their
curse and their salvation. Rex and Rose Mary
and their four children lived like nomads,
moving among Southwest desert towns, camping
in the mountains. Rex was a charismatic,
brilliant man who, when sober, captured his
children's imagination, teaching them how to
embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary painted
and wrote and couldn't stand the
responsibility of providing for her family.
When the money ran out, the Walls retreated
to the dismal West Virginia mining town Rex
had tried to escape. As the dysfunction
escalated, the children had to fend for
themselves, supporting one another as they
found the resources and will to leave home.
Yet Walls describes her parents with deep
affection in this tale of unconditional love
in a family that, despite its profound flaws,
gave her the fiery determination to carve out
a successful life. -- From publisher
description.

The Killer Book of Serial Killers
Winner of the Newbery Medal and the National
Book Award! This #1 New York Times
bestselling, modern classic in which boys are
forced to dig holes day in and day out is now
available with a splashy new look. Stanley
Yelnats is under a curse. A curse that began
with his no-good-dirty-rotten-pig-stealinggreat-great-grandfather and has since
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followed generations of Yelnatses. Now
Stanley has been unjustly sent to a boys’
detention center, Camp Green Lake, where the
boys build character by spending all day,
every day digging holes exactly five feet
wide and five feet deep. There is no lake at
Camp Green Lake. But there are an awful lot
of holes. It doesn’t take long for Stanley to
realize there’s more than character
improvement going on at Camp Green Lake. The
boys are digging holes because the warden is
looking for something. But what could be
buried under a dried-up lake? Stanley tries
to dig up the truth in this inventive and
darkly humorous tale of crime and
punishment—and redemption. Includes a double
bonus: an excerpt from Small Steps, the
follow-up to Holes, as well as an excerpt
from Louis Sachar’s new middle-grade novel,
Fuzzy Mud. "A smart jigsaw puzzle of a
novel." --The New York Times WINNER OF THE
BOSTON GLOBE-HORN BOOK AWARD A NEW YORK TIMES
BOOK REVIEW NOTABLE CHILDREN'S BOOK SELECTED
FOR NUMEROUS BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR AND ALA
HONORS

The 7 1?2 Deaths of Evelyn Hardcastle
As seen on ID, these two true-crime thrillers
follow a neighbors' quarrel that turns
violent and cyber-bullying that explodes in a
double murder. Murder Thy Neighbor: Ann
Hoover is a nice woman but she's come to hate
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her neighbor. Roy Kirk moved in next door
with plans to renovate. But as the weeks go
by, his DIY construction turns to shambles.
When Ann takes him to court, Kirk's
retaliation will be shockingly gruesome.
(with Andrew Bourelle) Murder IRL: Jenelle
Potter has always been better at connecting
with people through social media. With
overprotective parents, she hasn't had very
many options to meet people, until she links
up with Billy. But her feelings for Billy are
unreciprocated, causing Jenelle to start a
virtual war -- a war enters the real world.
(with Max DiLallo)

Cloud Atlas
Author of the books that inspired True Blood
on HBO and Midnight, Texas on NBC Aurora
Teagarden, small town librarian and true
crime buff, is looking forward to the monthly
meeting of the Real Murders Society, a group
of fellow crime enthusiasts who share a
unique interest in historical murders. The
Society meetings are the highlight of Roe’s
social life in sleepy Lawrenceville, Georgia,
and she’s ready for a quiet night of
discussion, coffee, and cookies. But after
she finds the body of a Society member in a
staged crime scene eerily similar to the one
the group was supposed to discuss that very
night, Roe finds herself at the center of a
murderous story of her own. As the killer
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strikes again, it’s obvious that members of
the Real Murders Society have become targets
of a knowledgeable copycat. With the help of
handsome police detective Arthur Smith and
the town’s dashing new resident, mystery
novelist Robin Crusoe, it’s up to Roe to
discover if the murderer is one of the
group’s own and to piece the perplexing
puzzle together before another body appears.
From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Charlaine Harris, this first book in the
Aurora Teagarden mystery series combines the
excitement of solving the crime and the charm
of Southern hospitality. Real Murders, A Bone
to Pick, Three Bedrooms, One Corpse and the
rest of the Aurora Teagarden mysteries have
been adapted into film for Hallmark Movies &
Mysteries.

Till Murder Do Us Part
From the hit TV series come two true-crime
stories where the bonds of matrimony and love
can tear you brutally apart TILL MURDER DO US
PART (with Andrew Bourelle) Kathi Spiars
can't believe she's found such a good man to
marry as Steven Marcum. Twelve years later,
she starts to suspect that he isn't who he
says he is. As she digs into his past, she
doesn't realise that learning the truth will
lead to a lifetime of fear and hiding. RAMP
UP TO MURDER (with Max DiLallo) Brandi
McClain, a young, beautiful teenager, moves
Page 29/34

Ebook PDF Format Home Sweet Murder Id True
Crime Book 2
to California from Arizona, to model and live
with her new boyfriend, a professional
skateboarder. But her perfect life is about
to turn on its head. In San Diego,
investigators hunt for a missing girl. It's a
case that seems to be plagued by dead ends.
But once the truth emerges, it's more
haunting than they could have imagined.

Murder Thy Neighbor
The grandson and great-grandson of Chicago
police officers, Chicago Police Detective
James Sherlock was CPD through-and-through.
His career had seen its share of twists and
turns, from his time working undercover to
thwart robberies on Chicago's L trains, to
his side gig working security at The Jerry
Springer Show, to his years as a homicide
detective. He thought he had seen it all. But
on this day, he was at the records center to
see the case file for the murder of John
Hughes, who was seventeen years old when he
was gunned down in a park on Chicago's
Southwest Side on May 15, 1976. The case had
haunted many in the department for years and
its threads led everywhere: Police
corruption. Hints of the influence of the
Chicago Outfit. A crooked judge. Even the
belief that the cover-up extended to
&“hizzoner&” himself—legendary Chicago Mayor
Richard J. Daley. Sherlock, expecting to
retire within a year, had a dream assignment:
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working cold cases for the Chicago office of
the FBI. And with time for one more big
investigation, he had chosen this stubborn
case. More than forty years after the Hughes
killing, he was hopeful he could finally put
the case to rest. Then the records clerk
handed Sherlock a thin manila folder. A
murder that had roiled the city and had been
investigated for years had been reduced to a
few reports and photographs. What should have
been a massive file with notes and
transcripts from dozens of interviews was
nowhere to be found. Sherlock could have left
the records center without the folder and
cruised into retirement, and no one would
have noticed. Instead, he tucked the envelope
under his arm and carried it outside.

Kidnapped
Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the
story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing
up on the Spokane Indian Reservation.
Determined to take his future into his own
hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on
the rez to attend an all-white farm town high
school where the only other Indian is the
school mascot. Heartbreaking, funny, and
beautifully written, The Absolutely True
Diary of a Part-Time Indian, which is based
on the author's own experiences, coupled with
poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that
reflect the character's art, chronicles the
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contemporary adolescence of one Native
American boy as he attempts to break away
from the life he was destined to live. With a
forward by Markus Zusak, interviews with
Sherman Alexie and Ellen Forney, and fourcolor interior art throughout, this edition
is perfect for fans and collectors alike.

Holes
Two true-crime cases from the hit TV series
Murder is Forever MURDER BEYOND THE GRAVE:
Stephen Small has it all – a Ferrari, fancy
house, loving wife and three sons. But the
only thing he needs right now is enough air
to breathe. Kidnapped, buried in a box, and
held for ransom, Stephen has forty-eight
hours of oxygen. The clock is ticking . . .
MURDER IN PARADISE: High in the Sierra Nevada
mountains, developers Jim and Bonnie Hood
excitedly tour Camp Nelson Lodge. They intend
to buy and modernise this beautiful rustic
property, but the locals don't like rich
outsiders changing their way of life. After a
grisly shooting, everybody will discover just
how you can make a killing in real estate . .
.
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